
 
JAMAICA NOW REQUIRES PRE-TESTS FROM 

SELECTED TRAVELLERS 
 

Dear Valued Partners, 
 

As Jamaica continues to assess the risks related to COVID-19, adjustments are being made 
to the established Orders to facilitate safe, secure and seamless travel to the destination.   
 
These most recent updates are: 

 
 All persons intending to travel to Jamaica from high risk areas must now upload a 

negative PCR Test result when applying for a Travel Authorization to visit the island.  
 

o Areas currently classified as high risk are Arizona, Florida, New York and 
Texas.  This list will be reviewed from time to time. 

o Uploading to visitjamaica.com/travelauthorization begins on July 10. 
o Travellers must have, and present, the original negative certificate on arrival in 

Jamaica. 
 

 Business Travellers are not required to upload a negative result as they will continue 
to be tested on arrival. 

 
 Travel Authorizations can now be applied for up to five (5) days prior to arrival on the 

island.   
 

o Applications from persons in the high-risk areas will be manually processed.  
Approvals could therefore take up to 48 hours for availability. 

 
 Travel Authorizations issued to persons from high risk areas will be valid for 11 days.  

For all other travellers, the Travel Authorization will be valid for 7 days.  
 

 
 For more information on entry protocols for Jamaica, please see our list of Frequently 

asked questions here. 
 

 
 
 

  

For more information, visit https://jtbonline.org   
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